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Praises 
• Traveling safety 
• Full-time on the 

road 
• Full schedule of 

meetings 
• New tires 

Prayer Needs 
• Solomon Islands 
• Wisdom and 

guidance in calling 
pastors and setting 
up meetings 

• Continued safety 
and health 

• Gain the support we 
need in His timing 

Support Level 
• 24% 

Dear Fellow Laborers,            June 2015

We have finished our first full month of being on the road without a house.  Our 
house is now our 98 Buick Century and the open doors of friends and family spread 
around the United States.  Every chance that we have the opportunity to spend time 
with friends and family is a blessed time for us.  As we look back on the deputation 
trail, the time with our loved ones will be time well spent.  

June was an excellent month full of meetings.  We had the opportunity to present 
our ministry in a missions conference and three individual meetings.  World Wide 
New Testament Baptist Missions Family Fellowship Week was the third week in 
June.  As it was last year, the week was a tremendous blessing and time of 
refreshment.   Our meetings were all in North Carolina this month,  but we still 
managed to put 2,600 miles on our faithful car.  It was a special blessing to be with 
the founder of our missions agency, Pastor Bill Wingard.  Pastor Wingard has been 
praying for the Solomon Islands for around 35 years.  Several years ago he 
encouraged his flock to start praying that God would send someone to the Solomon 
Islands.  We were very humbled and encouraged to be the answer to that prayer.  It 
was a special time with those dear people.  

We have been busy working on updating facts and information about the Solomon 
Islands for a presentation.  While searching, we found that the population has 
increased to over 600,000 souls.  Of those people, approximately 82% live in rural 
communities in the mountains and jungles spread over 300 of the 992 Islands.  
What a tremendous opportunity to harvest souls in such an open and ripe field!  Our 
burden continues to deepen and every time we look at pictures of the Solomon 
Islanders it gets harder and harder to still be here in America.  We know that the 
Lord has us here, now, in order for us to become better prepared and equipped.  
Our prayer is that we will be teachable and quick learners so that we will be able to 
move very soon. 

During the month of July, our travels include Virginia, Indiana, Illinois, and Missouri.  
We also will be able to spend some time with our sending church after being on the 
road for a month and a half.    

Thank you so much for your prayers this past month.  We had many specific 
answers to prayer.  Through the generous giving of a church, the Lord provided new 
tires for the front of our car.  We are thankful for a God who provides for us even 
when we are least expecting it and most definitely do not deserve it.   May God 
bless you all as you serve Him in the place He has you.

Serving Him,
Michael and Nora Deatrick

EQUIP Fund


